The regular monthly meeting of June 10, 2013 was called to order at 4:00 p.m. at the municipal building.
Supervisors Thomas George, Alan Dambach, Dean Davis were present. Also present were Philip Lope, Rudolph
Harkins, Marilyn Zona, Doug Rice, Elnora Freshcorn, David Hoover, and Bob Coyner.

WATER: The McQuiston unpaid repair bill in the amount of $384.50 was discussed. Attorney Lope advised
that we send a letter to both Darlene McQuiston, the resident, and Dale Agnew, property owner, stating that we
will lien the property if the bill remains unpaid. Mr. Rice questioned whether the hydrant was still to be installed
at West Road and Route 588. The project was included in the 2013 Budget and the Supervisors told Mr. Rice to
install the hydrant. Mr. Rice told the Board that North Sewickley will have the meter in the North Sewickley pit
tested at Marion Township’s expense the week of the 17" of June.

SEWAGE: No report.

ROADS: The Supervisors will have Engineer Hummel solicit 3 quotes for the milling and sealing of Hart Road.
The Supervisors will ask Mr. Hummel to include the widening of the bend on Veka Drive in the bids for paving.
Alan Dambach motioned to advertise for bids for the paving of Veka Drive and the lower end of Householder
Road, Dean Davis seconded. ADAYE TGAYE DDAYE Alan Dambach motioned to have Rice Excavating do items 1
thru 8, excluding 7 on the list of road repair presented by Mr. Rice., Dean Davis seconded. TGAYE ADAYE DDAYE

POLICE: The Police Report for the month of May was submitted and approved as follows: Total hours
worked: 348 hours, Total mileage: 2,844 miles, Traffic stops: 23, Arrests: 1, Total calls: 25, Mutual aid calls: 12.

PLANNING COMMISSION: No report

ZONING: A building permit was issued in the month of May to Travis Weisz of Route 588 for a garage.

SOLICITOR: Attorney Lope reviewed the Building Condemnation Ordinance with the Supervisors. Alan
Dambach motioned to advertise the Building Condemnation Ordinance for adoption, Dean Davis seconded.
TGAYE ADAYE DDAYE

The Public Safety building was discussed. The Township is looking for grant funds to build the building. No
word yet from Honeywell on the acquisition of land for the building.

The Supervisors discussed a weed spraying program with Bob Coyner instead of mowing the sides of the
Township roads. Alan Dambach motioned to have Coyner Enterprises spray our roadsides for time and material
at the same rate as last year and revisit the program early spring 2014 to possibly spray twice in 2014, Dean
Davis seconded. TGAYE ADAYE DDAYE

Dean Davis motioned to purchase security cameras and buzzer system for the municipal building, Alan
Dambach seconded. TGAYE ADAYE DDAYE

The Township will check with some Township residents to see if anyone is interested in cutting down the
dead ash tree on our property.

The Secretary will get prices on a scanner for the Township office.

Alan Dambach motioned to pay the bills, Dean Davis seconded, roll call. Mr. George-yes, Mr. Dambach-yes,
Mr. Davis-yes

Alan Dambach motioned to adjourn, Dean Davis seconded. TGAYE ADAYE DDAYE



